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To the Senate Committee on Judiciary 

RE SB 348 and 114 

 

As your consituent I am asking that any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in 

the form of SB 348, must fully implement Measure 114 as we Oregon Voters 

supported and passed it. Please clarify provisions and smooth implementation, but 

don't weaken Measure 114 in any way! 

 

As a voter, I apreciate the work you have done to date, but I want to call attention to 

the fact that Oregon voters have already passed Measure 114 - Please do not 

weaken this step to protect ourselves and our children.  

 

I submit that hunters in this state have a right to their hunting guns, but as a daughter 

of a hunter there is the practice of Fair Chase that should be top of all hunters minds. 

 

Sincerely,  

Barbara Erickson 

Portland OR 

 

 


